
January 25, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians of 5th and 6th grade students,

The 5th and 6th grade presentation on internet safety is scheduled for Monday, January 29th at
8:05 am. I shared the presentation that our SRO would be using and we have decided to
change the presentation for our 5th and 6th graders. Office Harris will be covering the following
topics:

● Cyberbullying
● Gaming
● Social Media

The presentation that was shared with you will not be shown to your students. Office Harris will
only be using only information from NetSmartz. If you are uncomfortable with your child
attending the presentation, please reach out and we can make alternate arrangements. If you
have any questions and/or concerns please email me at sbelosi@sccsd130.com or call the
office at (618) 233-6863.

Thank you,
Stacy Belosi, Principal

https://www.missingkids.org/netsmartz/home
mailto:sbelosi@sccsd130.com

